Attachment D

Written Comments



KEVIN J. WILLIAMS

L IR
From: John Kimmel <JKimmel@parcspecialty.com>
Sent; Wednesday, February 11, 2015 2:49 PM
To: KEVIN J. WILLIAMS
Subject: Rule 902
Kevin —

I have a consensus that we are able to move forward with the exception of contacting an Officer when we want
to end a notification. The scenarios of “what will happen if we are on a weekend job, or a night time job?”
Notifying for a one day job on a weekend is common. If we get there and the General Contractor is not ready
for us what would we do?

If you have any answers for this scenario please let me know.
Thank you,

John Kimmel

Vice President

PARC Specialty Contractors
Office (916) 992-5405

Fax (916) 992-6177

Cell (916) 205-4316
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KEVIN J. WILLIAMS

From: John Kimmel <JKimmel @parcspecialty.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 12, 2015 12:48 PM

To: KEVIN J, WILLIAMS

Subject: Rule 902 changes

Kevin -

I agree with the changes that you sent to me. I agree that those will be the best to accommodate all people
involved.
Thank you,

John Kimmel
Vice President
PARC Specialty Contractors
Office (916) 992-5405
Fax (916) 992-6177
Cell (916) 205-4316



